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Student Scholarship Opportunities 
The Florida Supervisors of Elections (FSE) is proud to once again offer scholarship 
opportunities to students from around the state. Four scholarships in the amount of $1,200 
each will be awarded in 2022. The deadline to apply for this scholarship is March 11, 2022. 
Applications must be submitted to the Elections Office of the county in which you are 
registered to vote. Each county will select one finalist to send to the FSE Scholarship 
Committee for consideration. Learn more about the 2022 FSE Scholarships and how to apply 
at VotePalmBeach.gov or call (561) 656.6200. 

 
Upcoming Election Update 

March 8, 2022, is Election Day in Palm Beach County for 19 municipalities and a Special General 
Election for House District 88. Voters in these municipalities or House District 88 will be voting 
on candidates and/or municipal questions. There are 3 safe, easy, and convenient ways to vote 
in these elections: By mail, at a designated Early Voting location, or at your polling place on 
Election Day. Visit the "My Status" button at VotePalmBeach.gov to determine whether you are 
eligible to vote in these elections, find your sample ballot, request a vote-by-mail ballot, and 
find your polling location. 
 

 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
402,361 DEMOCRATS 
282,469 REPUBLICANS 

299,760 OTHER 
984,590 TOTAL 

*as of 1/31/2022 
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